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                                                                             Sunday 17th October 2021 
 

Parents’ Evenings October 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers 

As you will be aware, we are holding our first Parents’ Evenings of the year this Tuesday 19th and 

Thursday 21st October. 

Due to the prevalence of COVID-19 in the local community, we are holding these meetings via 

telephone. We hope to be able to hold the spring term meetings in person, or at very least have 

provided parents with the opportunity to view their child’s work before these meetings take place.   

The teachers will be calling from school, so please look out for either the school phone number, 

01244 455288, or a withheld number at the time of your appointment.   

Appointments are scheduled every ten minutes and we very much appreciate parents being 

mindful of this to allow the evening to run as planned. A few minutes here and there has a significant 

impact on the teachers’ ability to stick to appointment times as the evening progresses.  

Parents’ evening slots should have been booked via the School Spider app or website. If you have had any 

issues in booking an appointment, please contact the school office Monday morning for assistance.  

The main aim of this first meeting is for the teacher to provide you with an indication of how 

your child has settled in this year and provide some areas that may need to be supported. Please 

be mindful that our ‘formal’ autumn term assessments do not take place for another month or so, 

meaning that your teacher will not be commenting specifically on the standard your child is currently 

working at – although they can provide a fairly informed comment. It is also an opportunity for you to ask 

any questions, understand any support you may be able to offer or raise any concerns.   

We very much encourage partnership with parents. We hope that should there have been any significant 

issues or concerns we would be aware of these prior to the meeting. Should this not be the 

case, please do get in touch with us so we can work together to overcome any issues.  

We look forward to speaking with you next week.   

Regards,  

                   

 

Be the best you can be 


